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Mr. John M. Carlson \ SDMSDocd asesio )

Deputy Project Officer

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
60 Westview Street

Lexington, MA 02173

Dear Mr. Carlson:

This letter is submitted to acknowledge the expiration of TDD #01-9210-33D, PCS #4137.
The TDD amendment was issued by you at the request of On-Scene Coordinator (OSC)
Paul Groulx to provide Technical Assistance Team (TAT) support in investigating off-site
migration of landfill gasses at the Rose Hill Regional Landfill site located in South
Kingstown, Rhode Island. ,

The TDD requested TAT to prepare a report containing the scope of work for the

Alternative Remedial Contracts Strategy (ARCS) contractor, Metcalf & Eddy, Inc., to design

a gas migration abatement system at the Rose Hill Regional Landfill site. Under this TDD,

TAT prepared a draft report which was submitted to you and OSC Groulx on December 29,

1992. The final report was submitted to you and OSC Groulx on January 6, 1993, when
-+  EPA comments were received.

This completes all elements outlined in this TDD amendment.
If you have any questions, please contact us at (617) 229-6430.
Sincerely

ROY F. WESTON, INC.
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Paul F. Killian
Technical Assistance Team Member
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Technical Assistance Team Manager
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Roy F. Weston, Inc.
MAJOR PROGRAMS DIVISION
In Association with Foster Wheeler Enviresponse, Inc., Resource Applications, Inc., C.C. Johnson & Malhotra, P.C.,
R.E. Sarriera Associates, and GRB Environmental Serv1ces, Inc.



